10.10.23 MRRA Board Meeting
Andy Hutchinson, Dottie Semonian, Erin Heinhold, Kathy McGowan

Decide on volunteer of the year (can’t be a BOD member). Discussed came up with a
name/person

Review TRR day

Discuss Gary’s plan for adding - reconfiguring racks Gary outlined this

Financial update - ? Move money to a higher interest account? Which institution?

Date for boathouse closure ? Usually Nov

Planning for annual meeting/ elections

From Mark: Safety message from afar. As the water is cooling down consider wearing a
flotation device and buddying up...As the days are shorter use the lights for early dawn and
dusk.

From Peg Landry: TRR -Just want to give a brief recap and thank you to the ENTIRE club for
stepping up this year. | have had no negative feedback! None. Loads of enthusiasm about
coming back next year. That is unprecedented in the 33 years I've been doing the TRR. So

awesome! The club really came together as a team this year. I'm SO proud of us! Jessica
Murray is the best to work with.



